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2nd February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that there is an increase in the number of pupils in school presenting with a high 

temperature, diarrhoea and vomiting. Following our school policy, children must refrain from returning to school 

until 48 hours after the last episode of diarrhoea or vomiting or are well enough to return.   

 

The school will be undertaking a deep clean this weekend. Please can we remind all pupils about the importance 

of hand washing after visiting the toilet. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mrs. J Graham 

Deputy Headteacher 

St Mary Magdalene’s RC Primary School 

A Voluntary Academy 

‘Love one Another’ 

Headteacher: Mrs B Loughran 

‘Love one Another’ 

 


